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St. Margaret’s Parish is pleased to invite you to come along and join us at “The Coffee Club" 
TUesday Mornings, 10 AM-12 noon, at St. Margaret’s Church, 775 Forest Hill Road. Activities in­
clude card games, fellowship, crafts, etc. and light refreshments. All adults are welcome. Note: 
building is wheelchair accessible. For more information, please call 459-8443 or 455-5135.

Orville Ericson Memorial Scholarship. Offered by the Canadian Wildlife Federation. Value: up to 
13,000.00. Purpose: To provide financial assistant to students pursing high education in the field of 
Wildlife and Conservation. Deadlines: Completed applications must be received either before No­
vember 25 or May 25. Application forms are available at the Dean’s Offices of the Faculty of Science 
and the Faculty of Forestry and Environmental Management.

St. John Ambulance will be holding a Level C CPR (Basic Rescuer) course on Monday, October 
16; TUesday, October 17, and Wednesday, October 18 from 6:30 PM to 10:30 PM in Fredericton. 
Students will learn one and two-rescuer CPR and choking maneuvers for adult, infants, children. The 
course fee is 130. To register or to obtain more information on first aid classes from St. John Ambu­
lance, phone 1-800-563-9998. Save a life - Learn CPR.

National Science and Technology Week October 13-22. Tours of the Institute of Biomedical 
Engineering, featuring “hands-on” demonstration of myo-electric limbs and displays of current ac­
tivities. Wed. Oct. 18,7-9 PM, 453-4966. Tours of the Electron Microscopy Unit, first floor of Loring 
Bailey Hall. Wed, Oct. 18, Thurs. Oct. 19, 7-9 PM. Thurs. Oct. 19, Fri., Oct. 20, noon-2 PM. Groups 
larger than six must be arranged in advance.

Costing the Earth: Sustainable Development and the Development of Environmental Policy 
in the European Union. This Public Lecture, by UNB graduate Desmond Green, will be held Mon­
day Oct. 23, at 12:30 in the Dineen Auditorium, Head Hall.

UNB Alumni to celebrate Fall Homecoming. The University of New Brunswick is holding its first 
Fall Homecoming from Thursday, Oct. 19, to Sunday, Oct. 22. UNB Alumni are invited to attend a 
variety of events including a reunion class reception, an Oktoberfest, the Red N Black Revue, 
athletic events, a gala evening, and much more. For additional information on Homecoming ‘95, 
contact Michelle Clark in UNB’s Alumni Office by phone (506) 453-4847, or by fax at (506) 453- 
4616.

Terry Fox Humanitarian Award. Information on applications for the Terry Fox Humanitarian Award 
valued at 14,000 annually to a maximum of four years or until a first degree is obtained, is currently 
available at the Undergraduate Awards/Registrar’s Office. Candidates must be studying towards a 
first degree or diploma in a Canadian University or College. They must be Canadian citizens or have 
landed immigrant status. Selection criteria include high ideals and qualities of citizenship and hu­
manitarian service while in pursuit of excellence in academic, amateur sport, fitness, health, commu­
nity service, and related endeavours. Contact the Undergraduate Awards Office before January 20, 
1996.

Swim for Fitness. There are still 5 places left with UNB Masters’ Swim Club, recreational to com­
petitor levels. Meets Tuesdays and Thursdays 7:00-8.00 AM, Fridays 8:45-9:45 PM, and Sundays 
9:00-10:30 AM. For details, call John at 459-2518, after 6 PM.

Third World Studies Students’ Association will be holding a general meeting on Thursday, Octo­
ber 12, at 3:30 PM in Carleton Hall, Room 332 (Spanish Lounge.) The meeting will be short with a 
video afterward. For more information, call Chris at 454-9233.
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Department of German and Russian presents German Dreams [English subtitles], a 1985 film 
about the social and psychological turmoil an East-German mother and daughter face when 
fronted with the harsh realities of life in the West. The first feature in the German Feature Films of 
the 80s and 90s Series. You are invited to this the first, in a series of recent movies (screened in the 
Alfred Bailey Auditorium). Admission is free. Voluntary donations are very much appreciated. Thurs­
day, October 12,1995. Tilley 102, 4:00 PM.

con-
Gay and Lesbian Alliance will have a potiuck supper during its regular meeting on Friday at 7:00 
PM. Please call the Gayline at 457-2V56 for the location. All gays, lesbians, bisexuals, and their gay- 
friendly friends are welcome. (

St. John Ambulance will be holding a Standard First Aid with CPR course on Wednesday, Octo­
ber 11, and Thursday, October 231, from 8:30 AM to 4:30 PM in Fredericton. The cost is $55. This 
comprehensive course includes artificial respiration, choking procedures, one-rescuer CPR, frac­
tures, head and spinal injuries, bums, wound care, and more. To register, or to obtain more infor­
mation on first aid classes from St. John Ambulance, phone 1-800-563-9998. Save a Life - Learn 
First Aid.

Canada World Youth with the Multicultural Assciation of Fredericton present Beginner's Ara­
bic Classes. When? Starting October 11, every Monday and Wednesday night 7pm-8pm. How 
much? $20. Where? 123 York Street (MCAF). For registration contact Rehab Assaad at MCAF at 
454-8292.
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A major 20th-century innovator in transforming libraries from “gloomy places" to sites of de­
light is the subject of the seventh Milham Lecture at the University of New Brunswick in 
Fredericton on Friday, Oct. 20.Anyone who appreciates beauty in books, from occasional read­
ers to devout bibliophiles, will appreciate Jeannine Green’s illustrated presentation, called A 
Spirit of Joy the Tradition of the Curwen Press. Ms Green, who is a special collections librarian 
at the University of Alberta, will give the lecture at 4 p.m. in the Conference Room on the first 
floor on the Harriet Irving Library on campus. Everyone is invited to attend both the talk and 
the reception afterwards and to view the travelling exhibition, called Fine Printing: The Private 
Press in Canada, which will be on display in the Reading Room adjacent to the Conference 
Room.The Curwen Press was a major innovator and leader of the 20th-century printing revival. 
Its books are noted for the beauty of their typography and are highly valued by collectors.The 
Milham Lecture was established in 1987 and is named in honor of Mary Ella Milham, a professor 
of classics and ancient history at UNB for 33 years.For further information about the lecture, 
please contact UNB Libraries at 453-4740.

St. John Ambulance will be holding a course in CPR for infants and children Wednesday, Octo­
ber 11 from 6:30 PM to 10:30 PM in Fredericton. The course fee is $20. This is a specialized CPR 
course ideal for parents and child care workers. To register or to obtain more information on first 
aid classes from St. John Ambulance, phone 1-800-563-9998. Save a Life - Learn CPR for Infants 
and Children. il

UNB Toastmasters is beginning its second year of operation and we would like to take this opportunity 
to invite old and new members alike to come and participate in our lively activities. Toastmasters is an 
international, and internationally recognized, organization aimed at helping the individual improve their 
public speaking skills. This is accomplished by you participating in a program designed to help you to 
better organize your thoughts and to present them clearly in a public setting, to listen to others carefully 
and critically, to think and react quickly, and to lead others - whether in class or seminar discussions or in 
front of 300 people at a conference. If you are interested in trying Toastmasters out, we meet every 
Tuesday from 7-9 PM in Room 301 of Head Hall (two floors directly above Roasters Coffee stand). For 
more information, please contact Lesley James at 457-3051 (or email GOQD@unb.ca) or Bill Mountan 
at e-mail C26S@unb.ca. Everyone welcome.
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Canadian novelist and poet Robert Kroetsch will give a public reading on Tuesday, October 
24, at 8 p.m. in the East Gallery of Memorial Hall at the University of New Brunswick in 
Fredericton. He is the second reader in the 1995 fall Visiting Speaker Series offered by UNB’s 
department of English.Considered by many to be the “father of Canadian postmodernism," Dr. 
Kroetsch is interested in the contemporary rewriting of classical and Amerindian mythologies. 
He has written 8 novels including The Studhorse Man - winner of the Governor General’s Award 
for Fiction and is also well known as a prolific poet and deconstructionist critic. A Likely Story: 
The Writing Life is Dr. Kroetsch’s latest work which he describes as being “autobiographical in a 
way.”For more information about Dr. Kroetsch’s reading, contact the UNB English Department 
at 453-4676.

St. John Ambulance will be holding a $20 Babysitter course on Saturday, October 7, from 8:30 
AM to 4:30 PM in Fredericton. This course teaches the skill necessary to care for infants, toddlers 
and pre-schoolers with emphasis on safety and dealing with emergencies. Topics include Becoming 
a Babysitter, Caring for Kids, Kids and Food, Getting Along with Kids, Kids and Play, Keeping Kids 
Safe, Handling Emergencies and First Aid. Reserve your space now by called St. John Ambulance at 
1-800-563-9998. Become a Certified Babysitter.
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y Are you angry about $2.5 Billion in cutbacks to Education and Social Services? Are you even 
angrier that $2.27 Billion has just been promised to the Army for new toys? Then come and fight 
back on October 11. A rally is being held in front of the Harriet Irving Library at 2:00 PM, fol­
lowed by a March to the Legislature. Let’s show them we mean Business!!!

wThe Atlantic Canada Economics Association is holding its 24th annual conference in Fredericton 
from Thursday, Oct. 19, to Saturday, Oct. 21. The conference theme, Restructuring the Atlantic 
Canada Economy, will be addressed by New Brunswick Premier Frank McKenna, the province’s 
deputy minister of economic development Francis McGuire, as well as economic experts from • 
academia, business and government. All sessions will take place at the Lord Beaverbrook Hotel."It 
is our hope that the conference will promote dialogue for co-operation among academics, policy­
makers and business people across the Atlantic Canada provinces,” says Bill Milne, conference 
organizer and holder of the Vaughan Chair in Regional Economics at the University of New 
Brunswick in Fredericton.Representatives from the Atlantic provinces’ finance departments will 
discuss plans to control their deficits, and the Atlantic Provinces Economic Council will present 
results on equity financing as well as emerging demongraphic trends and their economic impli­
cations for the region.On Friday, Oct. 20, at 9 a.m., Robin Boadway, professor of economics at 
Queen’s University, will present the Graham Lecture. His taLk is titled The Changing Faces of 
Canadian Federalism: Implications for the Atlantic Provinces. Niles Hansen of the University of 
Texas in Austin will give a luncheon talk titled Successful Regional Development in Peripheral 
Regions.Premier McKenna’s banquet address will take place at 5:30 p.m., Friday evening. “With 
the economic changes taking place in New Brunswick, we felt Premier McKenna was an impor­
tant speaker to have at the conference," says Dr. Milne.Other sessions will focus on a variety of 
economic issues including human capital development, public finance, microeconomics, 
macroeconomics, trade, unemployment, the underground economy, and the economic transi­
tion in Eastern Europe.For more registration information, contact Bill Milne or Doug Woodworth 
in UNB’s economics department by phone at (506) 453-4828, by fax at (506) 4534514 or through 
the internet at WMILNE@UNB.CA.
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Radio Fredericton presents Marie-Jo Thério in Concert. Thursday, October 12,1995, at 8:00 PM. 
Appearing at the Centre Communautaire Saint-Anne. Tickets $15.00. Available now at the v. ntre 
Communautaire, Kingfisher Books, Raquel’s and Belair Insurance Company.
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Conference to address the role of the Philosopher as Citizen. The Atlantic Philosophers’ An­
nual Conference is taking place in Fredericton on Oct. 13th and 14th. Co-hosted by the University 
of New Brunswick and Saint Thomas University, this year's conference will address the theme of 
the Philosopher as Citizen. A panel discussion on the Philosopher and the Community will take 
place on Saturday, Oct. 14,4:30 PM in Carleton Hall, Room 106, on the UNB campus. This event is 
free and open to the public. Well-known philosophers Thomas Hurka of the University of Calgary, 
Peter March of St. Mary’s University, and Frank Cunningham of the University of Toronto will take 
part in the panel. For more information about the panel or the conference, please contact Neil 
MacGill in UNB’s philosophy department at 453-4762.

St.John Ambulance will be holding a Standard First Aid course on Friday, October 13, from 6:30 
PM to 10:30 PM and Saturday, October 14, from 8:30 AM to 5:30 PM in Fredericton. The cost is $40. 
This comprehensive course includes fractures, head and spinal injured, chest injuries, burns, poi­
soning, wound care, and more. To register or to obtain more information on first aid classes from 
St.John Ambulance, phone 458-9129. Save a Life - Learn First Aid.
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